
URGENT ACCESSNI NEWS
From 1st December 2010 AccessNI is changing its methods of receiving payments for Enhanced Disclosure checks for paid appointments. Enhanced Disclosure checks for volunteer posts will remain  free of charge.
From this date cheques will not be accepted as a payment method. All payments will be on an account system. This means that the Board of Education NI will make any payments required directly to AccessNI in the first instance and subsequently invoice the parishes involved. 
To facilitate this change AccessNI has produced a new Disclosure Application Form which MUST  be used for ALL applications from 1st December.

A new Guide to Completing an AccessNI Enhanced Disclosure Application Form has also been produced.

Please follow this link to the new form and guide – (available from Monday 29th November)    www.ireland.anglican.org/accessni
If you have any queries or experience difficulties in accessing the forms please contact Rev Ian Ellis at  edunorth@ireland.anglican.org  or by telephone on 90231202.

